

6a Cromwell St, Wakari, Dunedin Phone: 476-4277

Email: principal@st-marys.school.nz

secretary@st-marys.school.nz

Website: www.st-marys.school.nz

Facebook: St Mary's Kaikorai School



Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Wednesday 23 September 2015

Our camp week was very successful again with children having opportunities to participate in activities that they may not be involved in very often. From the perspective of the ski camp we got the impression that skiing is something all of the children who attended camp would like to do again in the future, which has got to be really positive.

We are very proud as a school that we give our children broad opportunities in their learning across a wide range of contexts. We must sincerely thank all of our school parents for the manner in which they support this approach also.

The staff and I would like to wish you all a relaxing holiday period with your children over the next two weeks.

ma'a as-salaama (Omani farewell)

Richard Duffy

You are invited to

Shared Lunch/Talent Show 2015

Thursday 24 September 12:30 pm for Lunch, 1:30 pm for Talent Show

Please bring a yummy plate of healthy food to share.

There will be variety of performers showcasing
their amazing talents

Brought to you by our Year 6 Exec.



We aspire to become confident, creative, life long learners who follow Christ

Dates for your Diaries

Wednesday 23 September Celebration/Open Night from 5:00 pm
Thursday 24 September Cricket at school with Tama for the yr 1—4

Shared lunch@12:30 pm

Talent Show@1:30 pm in Room 1.

Friday 25 September Assembly led by Room 3 at 2:30 pm in Room 1.

Last day of Term 3

Monday 12 October First day of Term 4

Saturday 17 October Working Bee

Monday 19 October BOT meeting@7:00 pm in Staffroom





Altar Servers

26 September Kata and Janivah Moata'ane

3 October Emila Makasini and Sam Al-Balushi

10 October David and Atu Makasini

School Celebration/Open Night

TONIGHT from 5:00 pm - 7pm. This is a great opportunity for school families to come and see some of what we have been doing class.

You are welcome to arrive from 5pm and bring something along to eat as an evening meal or enjoy complimentary sausages.

Working Bee for Playground

A date you MUST put on your calendars is Saturday 17 October.

We are having a working bee here at school on the playground project. Grant Engineering will be here and Nick Sorensen will be leading our school group in how we can help with different tasks. It is the first Saturday back at the end of the first week of Term 4. We need people who are quite handy with a hammer, as well as people to help with lots of little jobs, remember many hands make light work.



School Photos

It was lovely to have Ray here today from McRobie doing our school photos today. He is super quick and efficient at his job. The proofs will be out at the beginning of next term.



Our ski camp was really cool. We went skiing and at the start it was hard. After we had our lesson we began to get better and started skiing down a small hill. We learnt some skills we could use. The next day we had another lesson and then we all really improved and by the end of the second lesson we were all able to go up on the chair lift with one of our school parents or teachers. The next day we got to sleep in. It was very tiring but a great experience that we will never forget.



Sausage sizzle/Hot Chocolates Order Form - Friday Lunchtimes

Number of Sausage/s \$1.50 each _____ Hot Chocolates 50 cents_

